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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal,

LL.D.,• y

Que.

Dear Sir

I have the honour to inform you that I was 
present at Macdonald College on October 18th to 20th. 
while there I visited the classroom of the Dean and 
of every member of the staff of the School for Teach­
ers during the lecture periods.

The reception accorded me was excellent, and 
the spirit of the staff is one of co-operation.

The methods of teaching are modern, and there 
is a uniformity of philosophy and psychology that is 
commendable.

Yours truly,

.... '

Director of 
Protestant Education.
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